Sandra Soto

From:
Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:33 AM
To:
'Benedicte du Cheyron Monroe'
Subject:
RE: Increase in the rates of electricity

Good morning Mr. Monroe,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

From: Benedicte du Cheyron Monroe [mailto:benduche8@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:00 AM

To: Records Clerk
Cc: flaarp@aarp.org

Subject: Increase in the rates of electricity

Dear Public Service Commission Clerk

I do not see why a company which is making a substantial profit should also raise the rates it charges its clients.

- 1. \$960 million of FPL's rate increase will go into FPL investors' pockets. None of those funds will go to service enhancements, disaster preparedness, or energy innovation.
- 2. According to their own filing with the PSC, FPL is on target to make \$1.6B in profit in 2017 without the requested rate increase.

As a resident of Sarasota, I appreciate you not granting this raise.

Regards,

--

Benedicte Monroe <u>benduche8@gmail.com</u> 2511 Hickory Avenue Sarasota FL 34234